Thursday, April 30 Dear Parents,

Your child's Fresh Grade account has been activated. Assignments and tests have been uploaded and are accessible for comments.

Please have your child review how their Fresh Grade account works. Your child has posted a learning reflection/comment on at least one of their recent assessments. Summative assessments will continue to be posted to your child's Fresh Grade account and you will have immediate access to their ongoing learning. You will soon receive a log in code to access your child's information. You should receive this within the next week. Once you receive this, please login and post a comment on your child's learning.

This information is private and can only be accessed by the teacher, student and parent through an access code.

A parent meeting is set for Tuesday, May 5^{th} from 5 till 6:00 in the intermediate open area. We will be sharing information regarding Fresh Grade and the purpose of it as a reporting tool.

If you are unable to attend the meeting please contact your child's teacher if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Mrs. A. Middleton, Ms. Wilson, Mrs. Van Wermeskerken, Mr. Hong and Mrs. Farrell